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AVALON SCHOOL EDUCATIONAL TRUST Registered Charity N° 1088050 
 

11th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Parents’ Evening Face-to-Face Consultations 

AMENDED Year 6 Meetings Monday 21st and Thursday 24th March 2022 
 

Firstly, we must apologise for our error, we have realised that there has been a clash of date with the Year 
6 Parents Meetings and the Joseph performances.  We have therefore changed the dates of the Year 6 
Parents meetings to: 
 
Monday 21st March from 4.00pm to 6.00pm and  
Thursday 24th March from 4pm to 5.50pm 
 
The School Cloud booking system has been amended to reflect the change of dates. 
 
Appointments can be made from today and will close on Friday 18th March. Should you wish to make any 
changes after this date please contact the school office or annevans@avalon-school.co.uk 
 
Please visit https://avalon.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments  
 
Once again we apologise for this oversight. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 

Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 
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